May 10, 2018

Thaddeus Mason Pope
Professor

Mitchell Hamline School of Law
875 Summit Avenue

Saint Paul, MN 55105-3030

Dear Thad:

On behalf of the American Health Lawyers Association and the program attendees, |
would like to thank you for participating in the 2018 Long Term Care and the Law
program. We wanted to share the evaluations of your session with you. Your willingness
to speak at the program contributed significantly to the success of the program.

A review of the program evaluations indicates that attendees were very pleased with the
program. | hope you had the opportunity to attend some of the other sessions and if so,
you found them to be informative and useful. If you have particular thoughts on how we
might be able to improve the program for next year, please feel free to call or email me
with your suggestions. | would very much value your comments and perspective.

Again, many thanks for your participation.

Best regards,

Laurie Garvey
Associate Director of Programs

American Health Lawyers Association
1620 Eye Street, NW, 6th Floor « Washington, DC 20006-4010

(202) 833-1100 e Fax (202) 833-1105 » www.healthlawyers.org
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